

April 25, 2025

HAND DELIVERED

Dear Sunny Slope Water Company Customer:

Sunny Slope Water Company will be performing a system improvement project in your area that is estimated to begin on May 12, 2025. We will be digging up the street to replace the water main line and water service lines on Ivar Ave (from Garibaldi Ave to Longden Ave). Our estimated duration of construction will be 1 ½ to 2 months.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during the duration of this important project and extend to you our apologies for any inconvenience you may experience. Please contact Troy Holland at (626) 287-5238 Ext 123 if you should have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely yours,

SUNNY SLOPE WATER COMPANY

Troy Holland

Superintendent